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May 28, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

The Village of Minoa has been fortunate to have worked with Two Plus Four
Construction Co., Inc. and Ms. Barb Lamphere in the development of a thirty-two unit
senior housing project named Eastview Gardens. The housing project has been open for
approximately four and one-half years and it is a welcome addition to the center of our
Village.

Since opening Eastview Gardens, Two Plus Four Construction Co., Inc. has also become
an active part of our community participating in our Here’s To Old Minoa Days, a
community summer celebration. Eastview Gardens also used their community room for
a polling place for elections, while our new municipal building was being constructed.

In addition, they gave the Village of Minoa permission to memorialize the Minoa Graded
High School with a placing of two globes that were the cornerstones for the high school
that once occupied the site now known as Eastview Gardens.

Not only was this a much needed complex, but from the onset of the planning through the
grand opening our experience with Two Plus Four Construction Co., Inc. was nothing
less than professional. They were a pleasure to deal with and I would not hesitate to
recommend them to anyone.

Richard J. Donovan
Mayor
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